from: Gbrie Geore«

Sent: 13 July 2019 16:35

To: Planning]
Subject: Re: Proposed felling of trees at 6 Hillway N6 6QD. Your ref: 2019/3521/T

For both ecological and environmental reasons T would strongly oppose the felling of trees in
a Conservation Area unless it has been established that they pose a threat to neighbouring
buildings AND that the only way of cradicating this threat is by felling and not by pruning.

G. Georie



